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In conversation with the PPI

For some it is as simple as commitment to their organisation’s
Corporate Social Responsibility and by supporting the PPI

they show this commitment by supporting the development of
better policies for all.

Other organisations wish to lobby for change and our
INDEPENDENT research allows them to add strength to

their approach by utilising neutral evidence based
research.

Others simply use us a resource for information, after 20
years of conducting and publishing research, we have a
considerable body of material and knowledge across the
pensions and later life landscape. Many of our supporting

members use us as a library.

There are many reasons why
organisations choose to support the

PPI

A small percentage of our members utilise their
membership purely for training purposes, to ensure all

new staff attend our Knowledge Sharing Seminars and
their teams attend PPI events as part of their Continual
Professional Development. Our events are also used for

networking opportunities as well. 
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Whatever the reason for supporting us, the
broad spectrum of our Supporters demographic

help us to achieve our overall mission...

“To promote informed, evidence-based policies
and decisions for financial provision in later life

through independent research and analysis”.
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